
 
 
Thursday 7 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Year 3 Visit to Bradford Cathedral 
 
At Dixons Manningham, we are committed to providing our pupils with rich learning experiences outside 
the classroom because they are powerful in promoting a love of learning. 
 
This half term we have been learning about places of worship. To develop the students’ knowledge of 
different places of worship, we are going to visit Bradford Cathedral on Tuesday 1 October. We are going 
to have lunch in school as usual and then travel by minibus to the Cathedral. We will be back in school for 
hometime, traffic permitting. 
 
In order for this trip to take place, we ask for a small voluntary contribution of £2 to help cover the cost 
of the minibuses, fuel and driver. 
 
Please return the attached slip to your child’s teacher by Monday 11th October. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Abigail Burrow and Richard Stopher 
Year 3 Class teachers 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 3: Bradford Cathedral, Tuesday 12th October 2021 

My child................................................................ Class............. 

I enclose a contribution of £2.00  

Signed............................................................. Date....................... 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  
 


